

"Small steps to big dreams"

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much to all of you who accompanied the children to church for our Harvest Experience this week. Thank you also to Reverend Mark for running the session and for coming into school for our younger ones, we really appreciate it. Our Reception children will be continuing their harvest investigations in class today.

Thank you also for your harvest donations. Caring for Communities and People are always very grateful for the contribution we make to their food bundles. Please do keep them coming if you would like to donate.

Just a quick reminder that the flu spray for the children will take place on Tuesday 14th November.

Hopefully, you have all booked a time to see your child's class teacher to learn about their progress so far? If not, do please get in touch and we will find a space for you.

Lastly, if you know of any parents who are looking for a reception school place for September 2024 please do share our open morning and afternoon dates with them. We would love to show them our around our wonderful school.

With best wishes,

Kate

Mrs K Moss

Newsletter

13.10.23

Our School Vision

We aim to provide educational excellence inspired by the world around us. To grow curious, responsible and confident learners within a caring community, in partnership with our families, upholding our Christian values.

Our School Values

Joy

Community

Compassion

Courage

Respect

Responsibility

Clearwater Church of England Primary Academy Clearwater Drive

> Quedgeley Gloucester

GL2 4GH

t: 01452 347690

e: admin@

clearwateracademy.co.uk

www.clearwateracademy.co.uk

